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Community involvement is essential in developing the new park at West Seattle Junction – 4723-4731 40th 
SW.  Extensive community involvement occurred prior to the pandemic and with community input received 
this schematic design for the park was created. The design firm, GGLO and our project manager are excited to 
present the schematic design and gather final community input on possible additional features.  

JOIN US! 
AT THE WEST SEATTLE JUNCTION 
FUTURE PARK SITE!

PLEASE JOIN US IN THE PARK!  
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 10, 2023, 4 – 6 P.M. 
4723-4731 40TH SW, SEATTLE, WA 98116

Your input is important to us!   
We encourage everyone to participate by taking this short survey. 
https://seattle.surveymonkey.com/r/WestSeattleJunction
Or contact Kelly Good at Kelly.Goold@seattle.gov or visit website.


